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Tuesday, December 11, 2012 
 Holiday Party@PaloVerde 
5:30 p.m. cocktails 
6:00 p.m. dinner 
 

Thursday January 10, 2012 
Board Meeting @ Saguaro Room 5:00 p.m. 
½ hour Social 6:30 p.m. 
General Member Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday, February 21 @ Sagurao Room  
(14th falls on Valentines Day) 
Board Meeting @ Saguaro Room 5:00 p.m. 
½ hour Social 6:30 p.m. 
General Meeting 7:00 pm 
 

Thursday, March 14  
Board Meeting @ Saguraro Room 5:00 p.m. 
½ hour Social 6:30 p.m. 
General  Member Meeting 7:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday, April 9, 2013 
End Of The Year Party @ Palo Verde 
 
 

 

Membership Dues are Due 
 

Membership dues of $15 per individual are due January. You 

can pay at the Holiday Party, at the January meeting or send 

a check to the treasurer. 
 

Dates To Remember 
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SUN LAKES COMMUNITY THEATRE 
GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
COTTONWOOD COUNTRY CLUB 

NOVEMBER 8, 2012 
 

WELCOME AND NEW MEMBERS OR VISITORS: LINDA 
WELCOMED THE MEMBERSHIP TO THE 11/8/12 GENERAL 
MEMBERSHIP MEETING. LINDA RECOGNIZED SANDY 
BOCYNESKY WHO BROUGHT A NEW MEMBER, PATTY, TO HER 
FIRST MEETING. 
 
APPROVAL OF OCTOBER 11, 2012 MINUTES: A MOTION WAS 
MADE BY ROGER AND SECONDED BY MERRIE TO APPROVE 
MINUTES OF THE LAST GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING. 
MOTION CARRIED. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: JEANNE REPORTED THAT CURRENTLY 
SLCT HAS $16,519 IN SAVINGS AND $27,447 IN CHECKING. 
STORAGE FEES ARE UP SLIGHTLY. KATHY JONES AGREED TO 
TAKE ON THE JOB OF BEING THE NEXT TREASURER OF SLCT. 
SHE WILL BE AIDED WITH THE USE OF “QUICKBOOKS FOR NON-
PROFITS” THAT JIM WILL PROVIDE. JEANNE SCHWAN HAS BEEN 
THE TREASURER FOR THE PAST SEVERAL YEARS AND WILL BE 
MISSED FOR THE EXCELLENT WORK AND DEMEANOR SHE HAS 
PERFORMED AS THE SLCT TREASURER. THANK YOU SO MUCH 
JEANNE AND OUR HATS OFF TO KATHY FOR STEPPING 
FORWARD. 
 
CAST AND CREW OF CAFÉ NOIR: KUDOS TO SANDY PALLETT, 
GRACE GEISINGER, AND JO BIRLIN, THE CAST, AND CREW WHO 
MADE CAFÉ NOIR A HUGE COMMUNITY SUCCESS. 
 
SPRING PLAY – “DEARLY BELOVED”: HOWARD WILL BE 
DIRECTING THE SPRING PLAY. HOWARD GAVE A BRIEF 
DESCRIPTION OF THE PLAY FOLLOWED BY A CALL FOR 
AUDITIONS TO BE HELD ON DECEMBER 1 AND 2 IN THE 
SAGUARO ROOM AT 1PM ON SATURDAY WITH A CALL BACK ON 
SUNDAY AT 3PM. 
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OTHER BUSINESS: BUD TALKED ABOUT THE UPCOMING WINTER 
HOLIDAY PARTY TO BE HELD AT PALO VERDE ON DECEMBER 
11, 2012 AT 5PM. HOWARD, LINDA AND OR SANDY WILL BE 
MEETING WITH F&B ON A MENU AND PRICING. 
A 50/50 RAFFEL WILL BE INSTITUTED BEGINNING WITH THE 
NEXT GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING. 
SUE YOUNGBLOOD IS THE “SUNSHINE” GO TO PERSON. 
GRACE GEISINGER READ A SINCERE APPRECIATION EMAIL 
FROM RANDY – GM OF IRONOAKS REGARDING THE 
PRODUCTION OF CAFÉ NOIR. 
JIM NIELSEN TALKED ABOUT BUILDING THE DATA BASE 
WHERE INFORMATION ON SLCT IS AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING 
AND INPUT UTILIZING THE SKILLS AND INTEREST SURVEY OF 
SLCT MEMBERS INTERESTED IN GETTING INVOLVED. 
AN EMAIL COPY OF INFORMATION ON MEMBERSHIP WILL BE 
AVAILABLE FOR UPDATES PRIOR TO PRINTING. 
 
“WHY DID YOU JOIN THE THEATRE”: HOWARD LED A 
MEMBERSHIP QUERY INTO WHY THEY JOINED SLCT. THREE 
QUESTIONS WERE ASKED FOR EACH TABLE OF MEMBERS TO 
PONDER: WHY DID YOU JOIN SLCT? WHAT DID YOU EXPECT TO 
GET OUT OF MEMBERSHIP IN SLCT? WHAT WILL YOU COMMIT 
TO DOING FOR SLCT? 
THE DISCUSSION WAS FOLLOWED BY A CLIPBOARD 
DISTRIBUTED TO EACH TABLE FOR MEMBERS TO INDICATE 
WHAT AREAS THEY WOULD BE WILLING TO COMMIT TO HELP 
SLCT. 
 
MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:25PM. 
 
 
SLCT is a Well-Wired Organization   
  
Please visit the SLCT website at http://www.slctinfo.com/.  It has information on 
upcoming productions, club history, past productions, photo slideshows, and much more.  
It even has a Resources page full of links to job descriptions of all SLCT roles, our 
bylaws, and other important information.  It also has a button on the home page to 
connect you to our Facebook account and a button that points to an up-to-date calendar of 
scheduled SLCT events.  If you have ever had a question about anything in SLCT, this is 
the place to go.  See you there.  
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THE IMPROVABLES  

 

We are 17 members strong!  (Well, not 

really very strong, but we are willing!) 

 

SLCT’s improvisational comedy troupe is 

busy and having a blast.  We recently 

performed at an appreciation dinner for 

Cottonwood volunteers.  We have several upcoming bookings.  We will 

be performing a holiday show for AAUW on December 8.  In addition, 

we have booked a show for Oakwood in March and are in talks to do a 

show at Sun Lakes #1. 

 

If any SLCT members are involved in other organizations or clubs who 

want entertainment for parties and meetings, talk us up and have them 

call us.  Our number (and other information about us) is on the SLCT 

website. 

 

Payment received for our performances is given to SLCT. 

 

Questions?  Call Phyllis Novy, or the Hummels. 
 
 

 

ANNUAL HOLIDAY PARTY! 

 
Don’t forget that there is no general meeting held in 
December.  Instead we’ll be throwing a really great 
Holiday Dinner Party. 

 
 
When: Tuesday – December 11, 2012 
Where: Palo Verde 
Time:  5:30 pm Cocktails – 6 pm Dinner 
Cost:  $24 per person – Reservation cutoff date (December 6th) 
Money to: Jeanne Schwan 
   
For any other questions, contact Sandy Pallett or Howard Hummel  


